
Golden Plains Shire Council 
is seeking feedback from the 
Batesford community about the 
Draft Moorabool River Reserve 
Masterplan.
The Draft Moorabool River Reserve 
Masterplan (the Draft Masterplan) was 
endorsed by Golden Plains Shire Council at 
its meeting on Tuesday 25 July for a period 
of further community consultation.
Council is now seeking further community 
feedback from Wednesday 26 July 
to Wednesday 16 August before the 
Masterplan is finalised and presented at a 
Council meeting later this year.
For more information and to register for 
the community meeting, call Council’s 
Natural Resource Officer on 5220 7111.

READ THE DRAFT MASTERPLAN
To read the plan and complete a short 
survey please use the QR Code or visit 
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/consultations

COMMUNITY MEETING
Come along to our community meeting to 
hear more about the Draft Masterplan 
and  share your views.
Where: Batesford Community Hall 
15 Regent St, Batesford
When: Tuesday 8 August
Time: 7.30pm
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